
The Corporation of the Township of King, 2585 King Road, King City, ON 

 

The Corporation of The Township of King 

Notice of Cancellation 
The Township of King has CANCELLED the regularly scheduled Accessibility Advisory 
Committee (AAC) Meeting on: 

Tuesday, December 10, 2024 at 11:00 a.m. 

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be on: 

Tuesday, February 11, 2025 at 11:00 A.M. 

Dated this 14th day of November 2024. 
Adam Foran 
Deputy Clerk 


